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SETTLING INTO 
SCHOOL 

It has been wonderful to see the children settling into their new classes and enjoying the different 
learning experiences taking place. A special warm welcome to all the children joining Barlows for the 
first time in Nursery, Reception and our other year groups. As the year progresses, we look forward 
to sharing and celebrating the achievements of the children. We are always keen to celebrate those 
achievements that happen outside of school, so please feel free to send in photographs and an    
explanation that we can include in our newsletter.  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Year 1 Collection  
Further to the message sent out through Parent Mail, a reminder to Year 1 parents 

regarding collection at the end of the day. In order to help class teachers dismiss 

children safely, can you please wait for your child according to the below: 

• If your child is in 1 Kerr, please stand to the left of the semi circle. 

• If your child is in 1 Carle, please stand to the right of the semi circle. 

COVID-19 
Whilst we welcome a return to a more normal school day, the fact remains that Covid-19  
continues to be present in the community. Parents should not send their child to school if they 
are displaying any symptoms of Covid-19 and book a PCR test. This will help to reduce the spread 
of cases in school and ensure that we can continue to operate a normal school day. 

Wishing you a nice 
weekend 

AUTUMN TERM 2021 

DATE EVENT 

Monday 25th October – Friday 29th October 
2021 

Half-Term 

Monday 1st November 2021 All Pupils Return to School 

Wednesday 22nd December 2021 INSET Day – School Closed to Pupils 

Thursday 23rd December 2021 – Tuesday 4th 
January 2022 

Christmas Holiday 

Notes: 
Total number of pupil days = 74 
Total number of staff days = 76 

Autumn Term Dates 


